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Last week in Nursery:
We continued to enjoy the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar. The 
children have shown a keen interest in the bugs and wildlife in our 
Nursery garden and were delighted to see so much activity from our 
nesting birds. Just like the birds we went on bug hunts and 
discovered a big moth! The children made 3D models of bugs to add 
to our signs of summer display. We challenged the children to build 
with unconventional materials to develop their critical thinking skills. 
The children used paper cups and lollipop sticks, coming up with 
some wonderful ideas for their constructions. They estimated how 
many cups they had used and checked by counting, using tape 
measures, rulers and spirit levels to compare constructions with their 
friends.



After school clubs:
This is the last week for our after school clubs. We will share 
information with you at the start of next term about the 
programme of after school activities on offer from September 
onwards. 

Last week’s Olympic Celebrations:
The weather was kind to us on Thursday and Friday afternoons 
and we were able to go ahead with our Olympic Celebration 
events, superbly organised by Mrs Cuthbert and the Year 5/6 
sports leaders. Here are some of the children from Class 3 
enjoying their races. 

Dates for your diary:

5th to 9th July - Year 3 residential visits to Burwell House
Monday 12th July - end of year reports sent home
Friday 16th July - Year 6 Leavers - movie & pizza night followed 
by camping
Thursday 22nd July - last day of summer term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.


